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BPSS Inclusive Newsletter - Autumn   

Don’t forget to book 

onto upcoming events: 

Development, Pathway, Festival 

 

15/01/2020 – Secondary New Age 

Kurling 

 15/01/2020 -   Yr 3/4 New Age 

Kurling 

30/4/2020 – BBN1 (Primary) 

1/5/2020 – BBN1 (AM Primary, PM 

Secondary) 

03/06/2020 – Yr 5 & 6 Sitting 

Volleyball 

Spring term events are now 

bookable via the BPSS 

website 

 

 

 

 

3/6/2020 – Sitting Volleyball 

 

Events are available to be 

booked on via the BPSS 

website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BPSS Sports Awards 

Applications are now open for the prestigious BPSS Sports Awards 2020. 

The Sports Awards provide a fantastic opportunity for schools to recognise and celebrate the 

achievements of their individuals and teams throughout the current academic year (September 

2019-August 2020). 

Closing date to submit your nominations is midday Friday 26th June. 

Barnet Bar No One (SEND/Inclusion) 

265 pupils across 32 schools took part in this years BBN1 Autumn event. 

We were joined by coaches from across the Borough to give pupils with 

inclusive needs a chance to try a variety of activities. They experienced 

indoor rowing, boccia, new age kurling, cricket, golf, volleyball, goalball, 

dance, athletics and table top sports! There was a brilliant buzz, with all 

students going away having had a positive experience. The feedback has 

been overwhelming we can’t wait for the summer BBN1! 

"It was a great opportunity and all of the children and staff had a truly 

great time. The venue was great, the tasks were well designed and the staff 

and helpers were very friendly, helpful and great with the children. We 

definitely would love to do it again" Teaching Assistant 

“A very positive morning and appropriate for our children too which is 
fantastic”. Oakleigh School 

A huge thank you to Unitas Youth Zone and Hendon Leisure Centre for 

hosting the days, and to our coaches and leaders (Hendon School St James’ 

and Whitefield) who encouraged and supported every student. 

“Positive, Appropriate and Fantastic”  
Oakleigh School 
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Would you like to get involved? 
If you would like your school to get involved in the BPSS programme, please do not hesitate to contact 

your local SGO: 

Katie Bailey (South SGO) 

Caroline Connell (West SGO) 

Vanessa Pender (East SGO) 

Mark Betts (Central SGO) 

Primary Panathlon 

After last years competitive Panthlon Championships, this year was 

shaping up to be very similar. The teams had all been practicing 

and came ready to take on boccia blast, popcorn, tenpin topple and 

Messi football to name a few stations. Every point counted and 

once all stations had been completed Deansbrook Juniors were 

crowned Barnet Champions and will continue to represent Barnet 

at the London Finals! Good Luck! 

Thank you to Panathlon for giving our schools this opportunity. And 

to the amazing leaders from St James’ Catholic High School, who 

led the activities and supported the schools to achieve their best. 

Secondary Boccia 

Ten teams took part in this year’s Boccia Competition, hosted at the 

new Unitas Youth Zone. The majority of players had not played before, 

so after an introduction to the rules and a few friendlies they got 

underway. It didn’t take long before teams started using tactics and 

working together to block and knock out balls, to get points for their 

teams. After a close final, Copthall were crowned Champions and will 

represent Barnet at the Panathlon Finals at the Copper Box! 

Congratulations to all the schools involved – St James’, Compton, 

Copthall, Whitefield, Oak Lodge & Mapledown. 

Primary Boccia 

Twenty teams took part in this year’s Primary Boccia Competition. With little 
knowledge of the sport before attending, all the teams showed great skill in 
blocking and getting their team closest to the white ball. After a strong battle, 
Tudor School were crowned Champions and will represent Barnet at the School 
Games Finals.  
A huge thank you to the young leaders (Yr4-6) from Annunciation and 
Woodcroft Schools who officiated the matches brilliantly.  

 

 

 


